
724881.EN PE 407.375

WRITTEN QUESTION E-3082/08
by Marie-Noëlle Lienemann (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: Threat to mixed-sex schools in France

The French Government is using the transposition of a European directive into French law as a 
pretext for plans to organise classes by grouping pupils according to sex. 

Can the European Commission confirm that there is no directive which requires pupils to be taught on 
a single-sex basis or which might lead to such a requirement, and that the organisation of education is 
in fact the responsibility of the Member States?


